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Washington, DC — Effective today, Wiley Rein & Fielding LLP is Wiley

Rein LLP. The change coincides with the departure of name partner

Fred Fielding, who has left the firm to serve once again as Counsel to

the President. 

Wiley Rein’s Managing Partner Richard E. Wiley commented, “While

our name has changed, it is business as usual in all other ways. We

remain as deeply committed to our clients as ever, and we intend to

provide the same exceptional service that has become our hallmark.”

In conjunction with the firm’s new name, our website has moved to

www.wileyrein.com and our email addresses are @wiley.law.


